
 

 

This Week’s Highlights 
 Nursery - our children had a visit and a story in Reception meeting their new 

teacher. Parents - if you didn’t attend the transition meeting please ask a 
member of nursery staff for the information booklet. The children had a 
fabulous time in New Brighton looking for the fairy houses in the park and 
playing on the pirate ship on the beach. 

 Year one have loved seeing the songbird display go up in the hall this week 
and have enjoyed showing off all their hard work. The children have also 
worked hard learning all about multiplication! 

 Our ‘Sing for Songbirds’ exhibition opened on Wednesday This has served as 
a wonderful celebration of all of the work that the children throughout school 
have produced in learning about the Indonesian songbirds. We also hope that 
we have raised awareness of the fact that these beautiful birds are being 
poached relentlessly simply to be put in cages as status symbols for their new 
owners. Thank you so much to all of our parents/carers who have visited the 
exhibition. If you haven’t yet managed to pop in, you have one last chance 
on Monday morning before we start to take it down. 

 What’s Coming Up Next Week (and beyond)? 
  Year two have started preparing for their transition to Year three and KS2. 

We are looking forward to meeting our new teachers and classmates next 
week in addition to going on our end of year trip to Cineworld to watch Toy 
Story 4! 

 Year 5 are lucky enough to be going on two trips next week! We will be 
heading to Gulliver’s World for our end of year trip on Wednesday, and also 
to Cineworld on Thursday morning to view the movies that we created and 
starred in earlier in the year.  

 Y4, can parents who have not done so please return the slip for our trip to 
New Brighton? 

 On Thursday evening and Friday morning, Year 6 will be performing their 
fantastic musical extravaganza. If any parents / carers of Y6 children haven’t 
yet purchased their 2 tickets for each performance, please make sure you do 
so before the remaining tickets go on general sale on Monday 8th July. 

 The Year 6 Football team will be playing in a tournament on Monday-Good 
Luck to them all. 
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This Week’s Learning at Home 

Word of the Week 

Nursery -  Year 3- perpendicular 
Reception –   
Year 1 – multiplication 

Year 4 – conserve 
Year 5 – durable 

Year 2 –  transition  Year 6 - transition 
  
Problem of the Week 

 
For a chance to win a  
fabulous maths puzzle,  
post the completed problem 
 in the box in the foyer. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports News 

Sports clubs will still be running, even on the last 
week of term. Please still attend all the clubs that 

are on offer.  

 
Attendance Winners 
KS1 -    Mrs McLoughlin’s Class 98% 
LKS2 –  Mr Garry’s Class 94% 
UKS2 –  Miss Matthews’ Class 99% 
 
Maths Whizz Champion   Shayla B Y3JG 

Reading Plus Champion   Olivia M Y5EH 
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This week’s Stars!! 

Attendance Winners –  Mrs Glynn’s Class – 94% 
 

Medal Winners 

Year 1: Megan G, 
Thomas K, Layla S, 
Alexis R 
 

Year 4: Grace L, Lucas 
G, Sophie H, Isabella H 
 

Year 2: Shannon T,  
Harrison C, Alfie M, 
Dillan O. 
 

Year 5: Lily-J S, Jack D, 
Natalia K, Aidan K 
 

Year 3: Nathan C, 
Finley O, Mika J, 
Maddison p 
 

Year 6: Nathan, Dylan     
Lily O, Ella K 
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